
 
 
Applying for a Placement Rent Reduction 
(University accommodation) 
 
The University is willing to consider requests for a reduction in accommodation fees from 
students living in University residences who are due to carry out course-related 
placements outwith the Aberdeen area. 
 

Please be advised that the following conditions apply: 
 

• Nursing, Midwifery and Paramedic students are not eligible to apply for the 
placement rent reduction. Any Nursing, Midwifery or Paramedic student who has 
queries about funding/accommodation costs whilst on placement should contact 
the School of Nursing and Midwifery directly for advice and assistance. 
 

• All applications for a placement rent reduction must be submitted by making an 
application through the Accommodation Services portal. This can be accessed 
here. 

 

• In addition to submitting an application through the Accommodation Services 
portal as outlined above, each applicant must also submit an official letter from 
their course tutor/placement supervisor confirming the dates and location of their 
placement. Applications will not be processed until this has been received. 
 

• The placement rent reduction will only cover the official dates of the placement 
and will not be extended to any period outwith these dates. 
 

• Reductions in accommodation fees will be granted as follows: 
o 50% reduction for first four weeks of placement period 
o 25% reduction for any subsequent weeks 

 

• Rent reductions will take the form of a credit against future payments due. No 
refunds will be issued unless the resident’s accommodation fees have already 
been paid in full. 

 
 

ACCOMMODATION SERVICES 
Website: www.rgu.ac.uk/accommodation 
E-mail: accommodation@rgu.ac.uk 
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